
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 Team Bartons Dedication to the Queen 

Following the death of the Queen, we wanted to create 

memorials to remember her by and show our thanks for 

her life and years of service. The children in Years 5 and 

6 made a display with 96 facts about her beautifully 

presented on crowns and London landmarks.  

We have also, today, planted a beautiful yellow Magnolia  

tree called ‘Elizabeth’ in our new garden with the help of 

the new School Council, our Chair of Governors Chris 

Barratt and our County Councillor Keir Greenway. There is 

a special plaque dedicated to the Queen and we hope 

that it will be enjoyed for years to come at Bartons.  Here 

are some photos of them. Well done Team Bartons. 
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Harvest Festival 

On Monday 10th October, we will hold our annual Harvest 

Festival assembly. In the assembly, we will think about 

others in hardship and appreciate what we have ourselves. 

On this morning, we will be thinking about people in other 

countries. This year, to show kindness, we are collecting 

donations of food and some household items that will be 

sent to the Ukraine. Please support this by sending items 

into school on Monday 10th.  

Please can we have  any of the following items:  

 Instant pasta, packets of rice or lentils 

 Any tins, especially soup or packet soup 

 Long life milk, any sort including dairy free 

 Cereal, energy bars 

 Packets of seeds i.e. mixed, sunflower   

 Dried fruit 

 Baby/toddler food and formula milk 

 Vitamin c/multi vitamins 

 Medical items including dressings, antiseptic cream, 

bandages or plasters 

 Sudocrem  

 Soap and shower gel for all ages. 

Families have always supported this well and so please 

help us to show the children why thinking of others is 

important. In advance of this, thank you very much.  

Year 6 Parents  

The window for applying for a secondary school place for 

September 2023 is currently open and closes on Monday 

31 October 2022. To make an application online you will 

need an email address. All applications require a new 

account to be set up on the Parent Portal unless you have 

already set up an account, in which case you will need to 

log in. You can save your application and return to it to 

make amendments before submitting it. All of the local 

secondary schools are running open evenings so please 

check their websites for all of the dates and details.  


